
 
 
CFES Face to Face Learning Community, 
 
This year “safe” has new definitions. I thank you ahead of time for your grace and understanding 
as we work together to bring our students back to school and keep everyone as safe as 
possible. Please know that all decisions made below are based on protecting the health of all of 
our  
 
 
CFES Health and Safety Guidelines for Face to Face Students 
 
 

●​ All students and staff are required to screen daily prior to reporting to school (or entering 
a school bus) Student Daily Health Screening Document will be sent by TISD. 

●​ All students are required to wear masks daily on campus when not socially distanced 
and in all common areas (entering school, hallways, etc. )  

●​ Student lockers for 4th and 5th Grade will not be used this year. 
●​ Students are encouraged to bring their own water bottle.  Thanks to our generous 

community, water bottle filling stations were installed in 2019-2020  in various locations 
around the building.  

●​ Visitors will not be permitted on campus through December 2020. The district will 
reevaluate visitors on campus closer to the second semester.   

●​ Parent meetings will be held virtually when possible. 
●​ This year at CFES we will continue to celebrate student birthdays during Call to 

Greatness. Unfortunately birthday treats may not be brought in. 
●​ Please help your child arrive on campus with everything that they need for the day as we 

can’t allow drop off for student items (forgotten lunches, folders etc.)  
●​ Additional cleaning and sanitation supplies will be provided to all teachers and staff.  
●​ Specific guidelines for our nurse’s response to students that become ill while at school 

will be sent through TISD communications.  Parents please be mindful that should your 
child become ill while on campus, it would be important to have someone close 
designated to come in a timely manner.   

 


